BayRing

COMMUNICATIONS

September 7, 2010

Debra A. Howland

Executive Director and Secretary

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Legal Notice DT 10-010, Order No. 25,139 — Request for Waiver for Extension of Time to File Legal
Notice

Dear Ms. Howland:

Per above referenced Order No. 25,139 issued by the Commission on August 17, 2010 a Legal Notice
was required to be posted “once in a statewide newspaper of general circulation or of circulation in
those portions of the state where operations are conducted, such publication to be no later than August
16, 2010 and to be documented by affidavit filed with this office on or before September 7, 2010...”

Such request will be emailed today to the Union Leader Corporation, Manchester NH to post said Legal
Notice at the next available printing date.

By way of this letter, Freedom Ring Communications, d/b/a BayRing Communications requests that the
Commission extend the time to file the Legal Notice in the above referenced matter to September 17,
2010 or any such applicable date provided by the Commission.

Sincerely,

Judith S. Brownell
Director Corporate Operations

359 Corporate Drive, Portsmouth, NH 03801-6808
(603) 766-1000 - Fax (603) 766-1050




